
 

A Message from our Mayor on the Current State of Emergency 

 

Here we are in the middle of a national pandemic. Schools have moved to home 

education using the Internet. Applications like Zoom have become common place 

and part of our daily world. We are working from home if we can and our new 

heroes are grocery workers, our medical professionals and as always our first 

responders. 

 

So many things we experience are all new from buying groceries, finding and 

getting prescriptions, staying socially separated, using masks and washing our 

hands dozens of times each day.  

  

We all long for December again and the Holiday Season, things were normal then. 

 

Stay strong, stay at home, exercise, look after others, call your neighbors, friends 

and family.   

 

This will pass.  

 

If you are in need of help reach out to the Borough during our business hours 

(Monday thru Friday, 9 am to 3 pm) at (732) 270-6415. 

 

We will do our best to help you solve the issue. 

 

 

 

E. Steven Doyle 

Mayor 


